RIDGEFIELD BORO ATHLETIC ORGANIZATION
Five Firemen’s Field
P.O. Box 54
Ridgefield, New Jersey 07657
www.rbao.org
emailrbao@gmail.com

January 29, 2021
To Our Ridgefield Parents and Families:
We need your help.

For over 50 years, the RBAO has provided baseball and softball programs for
Ridgefield’s children. In recent years, our town’s boys and girls have had a resurgence
of interest in playing baseball and softball. In 2019, our 12U softball team finished third
in the State — a remarkable achievement by the girls. Last year, we overcame the
challenges presented by Covid and were able to provide Summer and Fall programs
that allowed our town’s children to play baseball and softball in a competitive, instructive,
safe, and fun environment. We are now preparing for our 2021 season.

The RBAO needs new members. We ask Moms, Dads, and others to consider
joining. You do not need to have been a baseball or softball star, or even to have
played the sport. Our members have a variety of skills and backgrounds. RBAO
council members work with our volunteer coaches, sponsors, suppliers, town officials,
Little League administrators, and others to make our programs work.

Only one thing is required: the willingness to help to provide a safe and fun
sports experience for Ridgefield’s children.

We invite you to get to know the RBAO. Our next scheduled meetings are
Tuesday February 2 at 7:00 p.m. and Tuesday March 2 at 7:00. We invite you to join
these meetings, learn about the RBAO, and, if you like, discuss possibly joining the
RBAO.

We continue to adhere to Covid safety guidelines, so the February 2 meeting will
be online using Microsoft Teams. Please email us (at emailrbao@gmail.com) if you
would like to attend either or both of the meetings, and we will send you the information
to join the meeting online.

Thank you.



